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12th September 2012

Dear Gary

RE:Bradleys (Stowmarket) Ltd, 49 Knightsdale Road, Ipswich
The Pollution Prevention and Control Act 1999

I write following my recent inspection in relation to your permit under the above Act.

The figures provided at the inspection in relation to solvent and powder used show that you have no
exceeded some of the thresholds which require you to be permitted. It would therefore be possible for you
not to be permitted for part of the processes undertaken on the site. If you were to take this course of action
should the levels increase in the future so that require a permit is required it would be necessary for you to go
through the application procedure. I understand at the present time you wish to retain the permit in its present
form.

A new plan showing the layout was provided, the changes are minor and I will amend the plan on your
authorisation, so that your copy is up to date please attach the new plan to your copy.

Compliance with the permit is satisfactory and I have risk assessed your process as low.

Please contact me if you wish to discuss this matter. I understand you are shortly moving to a new position
and would wish you well in your new role and look forward to working with the person replacing you.

Yours sincerely

David Rowe
Environmental Health


